
 
Research shows that students whose parents are involved in their education 
are more likely to: 

• Adapt well to school 
• Attend school more regularly 
• Complete homework more consistently 
• Earn higher grades and test scores 
• Graduate and go on to college 
• Have better social skills 
• Show improved behavior 
• Have better relationships with their parents 
• Have higher self-esteem 

 
Additionally, linking community activities to the classroom: 

• Improves school-related behaviors 
• Positively impacts academic achievement 
Reduces school suspension rates 

 
Please join us for our meetings.  In just one hour per month, stay up-to-date 
and know what is going on at West Hollow.  Special guests will come share 
information on events, clubs, and more.  Have a question, concern or comment? 
Need more information on events? Want to meet other parents?  Join us at 
our meetings.  Have a topic you would like to see addressed? Let us know. 

 
West Hollow PTA Meetings 

 
Wednesday, September 14th 9:30am 

 
Thursday, October 13th 9:30am 

 
Wednesday, November 9th 9:30am 

 
Wednesday, December 14th 9:30am 

 
Wednesday, January 11th 9:30am 

 
Wednesday, February 8th 9:30am 

 
Wednesday, March 8th 9:30am 

 
Wednesday, April 19th 9:30am 

 
Wednesday, May 10th 9:30am 

 
Tuesday June 6th 9:30am 

 


